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Hot dry weather.

Crops are looking well throughout the county.

Mr. Costello, of Mobile, spent Sunday in Daphne.

Miss Alice McDonald returned Sunday morning from Mobile.
Saturday May 23rd will be the last day in which to register.

Mrs. John A. Green is visiting relatives in Mobile.

Prayer meeting every Wednesday night at the Methodist church.

Some of the young ladies and gentlemen of Daphne will picnic at Dolive's creek
tomorrow.

Mr. M.C. Cooper and daughter of Rosinton, were visitors to Daphne Monday.

There will be preaching at the Baptist church next Sunday (May 24), by Rev. Mr.
McDonald.

The new jail is now completed and is a credit to the workmen as well as the county.

Mrs. E.Q. Norton, after a visit of several days with friends in Fairhope returned
Sunday morning.

Col. T. McNulty was over several days this week preparing to begin the work of
surveying for the new railroad.

Messrs Benjamin Kessler and J.C. Walker, of Monrovia, Md., are the guests of Mr.
G.W. Kessler, of this place.

Pass the word around among your neighbors and friends, that registration is now going
on, and don't forget to register yourself.

A.J. Cullen, of Fairhope, made a shipment of cigars to Leewaarden, Netherlands, last
week, and also shipped a large quantity to Chicago, Ill.



Treasure Wilkins and daughter, Miss Emma, left Tuesday morning for Bay Minette,
where they will spend a few days with relatives and friends.

A party of merry young people gathered at the residence of Mr. W. L. Schieffelin last
Friday night, and a few hours were very pleasantly spent in dancing and playing
games. Refreshments consisting of lemonade and cake were served during the
evening.

Major Jno. R. Tompkins left yesterday afternoon for a visit of several days to his
cousin, Mr. Henry B. Tompkins, of Atlanta. From Atlanta Major Tompkins will go to
Edgefield, S. C., where he will spend a short while with relatives in the hope of
recuperating his health, which has not been the best of late. - Register. May 16

The Carney made the eastern shore landings last Friday afternoon in place of the
Heroine. This was done in order that the Heroine would be in readiness for inspection
Saturday morning by United States Local Inspectors O'Brien and Taylor.

Colonel Joseph Hodgson, of Mobile, having received an invitation to take editorial
charge of a leading western paper, has resigned the office of register in chancery, and
severed is connection with the Birmingham State Herald, with the purpose of
removing toa larger field.

There has been an increase in the price of sawn timber this week. The demand has
been goodm and several sales have occurred. The best prices reported 14 1/2 cents.
Hewn timber is in more demand than for some time and is quoted at 10 to 10 1/2
cents. During the recent rist there has been a good deal of timber received in Ferry
Pass, and several parties from Alabama have sold during the week. - Pensacola Times



